
 

13th April 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

Please can you ensure that your child has all their PE kit in 

(indoor and outdoor). This will be particularly important later in 

the term and next term when we will be preparing for sports 

day. 

Our Wow Day! 

        

The children used a map to find clues of our project question. 

    

Once they had found the letters and could tell me the question, they 

were allowed entry to the classroom. 

In preparation for learning about Charlotte’s Web, we watched the film 

and read the book. 


